Memo
TO:		All Florida Collegiate DECA Members
FROM:	Jamie Benedict, Director
DATE: 	December 3, 2018
SUBJECT:	STATE OFFICER CANDIDATES

[bookmark: _GoBack]As the State CDC approaches, we are looking for our great leaders to take on the role of State Officer for the 2019 year. This is a great honor and an opportunity for you to help grow this great organization.
Your responsibilities will include:
	Serving as the member liaison for the Board of Advisors
	Developing the Program of Work for the upcoming year
	Hosting the Fall Leadership Conference 2019 and the State Career Development Conference in 2020
	Connecting with schools across the state
	Connecting with business partners
Demonstrating your leadership will look great on your resume’ and being able to network with our corporate partners will open doors for you as you begin your career.
We look forward to working with you in the upcoming year and putting your plans for making Collegiate DECA great in 2019.
Please contact me at jbenedict@fldeca.org if you are interested or complete the State Officer Application and return it to me via email.
